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Quotes as of close of
previous business day

Hi-Plains Co-op
Wheat $3.22
Corn $1.70
Milo $2.55
Soybeans No bid

Markets

To find a Unicel location near you, call or click: 1-800-GO CELLULAR [462-3558]    WWW.UNICEL.COM
THE WAY WIRELESS SHOULD BE.

UNICEL USE #456
1

2

ONE-STOP
SHOPPING
ONE-STOP
SHOPPING

The Super-slim 
Motorola RAZR V3 
is here!

• 800 anytime minutes
• 1000 Night & Weekend minutes

The minutes and features 
you want most – now with 
NO CONTRACT!

1800 MINUTES

3FREE
Bluetooth® Headset!

with purchase of RAZR V3

Great Holiday Value!

FREE
Nokia 6010

with 24-month service agreement
after $30 mail-in rebate.

Unlimited ValUPak

You also get
Unlimited Pictures2GoSM and
Unlimited GSM Unicel-to-Unicel calling

Absolutely FREE!

When you get Unlimited UText®

Save $12 a month 

Features apply within the Unicel Network.

Applies within the 6-state local network.

Applies within the 6-state local network.

a $4999 value

$40 monthly 
accessonly

monthly
access

$10just

6p.m.

Start your nights 
and weekends at 

Get more time – FOR LESS!
$5more 

each
month!only

$199.99 with 24-month
service agreement after 

$50 mail-in rebate

4

Unicel is a service of RCC Holdings, Inc. Offer is subject to terms of wireless service agreement and calling plan details. Additional charges will be included for each line of service to help Unicel defray its costs of
complying with federal and state regulatory obligations, as follows: 2.907% USF charge (8.9% USF charge for international calls), 3.568% KS USF charge, additional cost recovery fees of $2.18 and, if roaming charges
are incurred, roaming taxes as passed on by our roaming partners and a $2.00 roaming administration fee. These charges are not taxes or government-required charges. $200 early termination fee applies to each line,
unless no-contract plan is selected. Night & Weekend hours are from 9:00 pm through 6:59 am, Monday through Thursday, and from 9 pm Friday through 6:59 am Monday. Unicel-to-Unicel feature applies to calls between
Unicel GSM customers. Mail-in rebate applies to advertised phone only; allow 8 to 10 weeks for rebate delivery. Rebate expires 12/31/05. Digital features and service are not available in all areas and may vary due to
atmospheric, topographical and other conditions. Phone screen images have been enhanced for clarity. Must meet applicable legal age requirements, show positive ID and have user address in the local Unicel network.
Limited time offer. Other restrictions apply. See store for details and guarantee terms and conditions. KS Residents: Unicel is obligated to provide service within its designated ETC service area upon reasonable
request. Consumers should direct any complaints regarding service issues to the Commission's Office of Public Affairs and Consumer Protection by calling 1-800-662-0027.

Colby - Goodland - Hoxie
McDonald - Oakley

Stop by any one of our five locations and take advantage of our
promotional CD interest rate.

Offer Good Thru November 30, 2005

**Minimum deposit of $10,000.00 required to open account. Annual percentage yield based on 5.0% interest
rate for a 24 month certificate, with interest paid annually. A penalty may be incurred for early withdrawal.

Yield is effective as of date of publication and is subject to change without notice.
Member FDIC

24 Month
Certificate of Deposit

5.00% Interest Rate 5.00% APY

Low interest rates got you down??
Let Peoples

State Bank Lift
Your Spirits!

CERSOVSKY INSURANCE

One of the nicest Thanksgiving traditions
is giving thanks for family, friends

and associates!

370 N. Franklin • Colby • 785-462-7544
Cindy Cersovsky - Tonya Sager - Mary Zerr

80th Birthday
Open House

for

Jean Hawkins

Saturday, December 3
2:00-4:00 p.m.

Rexford Red Barn
Rexford, Kansas
Her children are

Sandra Dean, Linda
Stewart and Steve Hawkins.

THANK YOU
Thank you for the

prayers, cards, calls and
visits that you have given
me since my bad choices
of October 27. I have

fully recovered and can
assure you that I can

perform the duties of my
Office in serving you as

your Sheriff.
Mike Baughn

Right, I don’t have E-Mail I can flaunt,
     But cards I can peruse as oft as I want.
Greetings are special however they were sent,
     Your cards and kind words I’ll never forget.
Thank you from the bottom of my heart,
     For my 80th Birthday in which you took part.
Had it not been for E-Mail and my daughter,
     I’d remain anonymous like I “oughter”.
Now that I’m 80 and there’s much I haven’t done,
     I hope, dear Lord, you’ll let me live ‘til I’m 81.
You, dear friends, family and church family are very
     special to me. Jean Lowe

  Betty Jo
  Baird

•Brewster

   Correspondent

Brewster writer thankful for blessings
I first want to wish everyone a

very Happy Thanksgiving. And we
thank God for our freedom and lib-
erty that he has given us with all our
other blessing that we seem to so
easily forget at times.

Pheasant season in the area this
year is said to be much better than
the past few years. That’s good for
all the hunters that have been wait-
ing for a good year. Good and safe
hunting to you all.

Tony Horinek is doing well since

his kidney donor surgery. Will prob-
ably be home by the time you read
this. Its’ a wonderful gift of life for
someone to do this to help save the
life of another in a very special way.
Tony, you’re something special.

Basketball is underway now.
Good luck to all you boys and girls
in looking forward to a great season.

The Senior Center had their
Thanksgiving dinner on Friday,
Nov. 18, had 19 present to help eat
that turkey and all the trimmings.
We’ll be having turkey and noodles
with salad for Tuesday’s lunch.

Decembers commodities will be
in on Thursday, Dec. 8 at 9 a.m. at
the center. So mark your calendar.

I’ll be going to Denver on

Wednesday afternoon. My son
Mike and daughter Autumn will be
going with me. So I’ll be with my
two sons and daughter for dinner
Thursday in Parker.

Right now, my daughter Dana is
back in the hospital with complica-
tions from her chemo treatment. We
pray she’ll be home by Thursday
and feel like joining us for dinner.
Dana wants to thank everyone for
all the cards and letters she has re-
ceived.

Don’t forget the Senior Center’s
annual board meeting is Sunday,
Dec. 4 at 1:30 p.m. at the center.

Dear child, There is one question
that you alone can answer. When it
is put to you, answer carefully. Your
reply must flow from the innermost
depths of who you are. No author-
ity on earth can help you answer,
and no authority on earth can refute
your true response. Your answer to
this one question will determine the
way you live your life. It will mold
your character and chart your
course. It will be both your anchor
and your compass. And it will move
for you the very gates of eternity.

“Who do you say I am?” Jesus
asked Peter. When that question is
put to you, I pray your reply will be,
“The Christ, the Son of the Living
God. My Lord and my King.”

Be ready to answer. God. Mark
8:29.

Senior Center
Bingo planned at senior center

Small prize bingo will be held at
11:15 a.m. Wednesday at the Senior
Progress Center, 165 Fike Park.
Those who would like to play can.

There are plenty of other activi-
ties scheduled at the center for the
week of Nov. 28-Dec. 2, including
“Confession Day” at 11:55 a.m.
Monday. What can you confess to-
day. Tuesday exercise is at 9:30 a.m.
and Pioneer Memorial Library di-
rector Jeff Friesen will give a book
review at 11:30 a.m. Small prize
bingo will be at 11:15 a.m. Wednes-
day. Exercise will be at 9:30 a.m.
Friday and wear Christmas red or
green today. Friday exercise is at
9:30 a.m. and it’s Denim Day, wear
your denim duds.

The Thomas County Nutrition
Center in Colby wishes to invite
those 60 and older and their guests
to attend daily luncheons in Colby
Monday through Friday. Reserva-
tions may be made by calling (785)
460-2901 the day before. Home
delivery is also available for those
unable to attend due to social or
physical disabilities. We also invite

those working who would like to
pick up a meal. Those meals are
available at noon to be picked up.
For individuals 60 and over a con-
tribution of $2.50 per meal is re-
quested. We also invite those under
60 years of age to attend or pick up
a meal at a cost of $4.50 per meal.

The menu for the next week in-
cludes: Monday - tuna noodle cas-
serole, beets, Mandarin oranges,
noodles, cookie. Tuesday - Polish
sausage with kraut, mashed pota-
toes, corn, bread or bun, apricots.
Wednesday - Swiss steak, cheesy
broccoli, garden rice, bread, peach
cup. Thursday -bierock casserole,
seasoned carrots, ambrosia fruit
salad, cherry cobbler. Friday - har-
vest turkey soup, sandwich half,
Jello with banana, bread and crack-
ers, applesauce crunch.

The building is also available for
rental for events. For information or
lunch reservations, call 460-2901.

The Thomas County Public Van

is owned by the county but is sched-
uled and dispatched by the Senior
Progress Center. The van is not a
taxi service. It will be scheduled on
a first-come, first-served basis.

It must be scheduled at least 24
hours in advance of its use and be
ready at least 30 minutes in advance
of appointment. Sometimes there
are four to six calls per time frame.

Calls for the van need to be made
between the hours of 8 a.m. and
noon, Monday through Friday.

Babies

Please RecyclePlease RecyclePlease RecyclePlease RecyclePlease Recycle

Gina Carman and John Behring
of Colby announce the birth of their
daughter, Caitlin Jo Behring on
Tuesday, Nov. 15, 2005, at Hays
Medical Center. Grandparents are
Wilma and Marty Carman of Colby

and Norm and Betty Behring of
Colby. Great-grandparents are
Mary Carman of Colby and Joe and
Bernadine Brown of Atwood.

Caitlin was welcomed home by
half-brother Tyler Behring.

Caitlin Jo Behring

Hans and Melissa Krohn of
Colby announce the birth of their
daughter, Zoe Madyson Krohn on
Saturday, Nov. 19, 2005, at Citizens
Medical Center in Colby. Zoe

weighed 7 pounds, 2 ounces and
was 19 1/2 inches long.

Grandparents are Al and Peggy
Smith of Colby and Reinhard and
Carolynn Krohn of Iola.

Zoe Madyson Krohn

James and Destiny Schroeder of
Herndon announce the birth of their
son, Garrett James Schroeder Fri-
day, Nov. 18, 2005, at Citizens
Medical Center in Colby. Garrett
weighed 8 pounds, 3 ounces and
was 20 inches long.

Grandparents are Richard and

Mary Schroeder of Colby and Don
and Diana Solko of Herndon.
Great-grandparents. Mary Brooks
of Norton, Lucille Solko of Atwood
and Delmar and Nadine Dewey of
Trenton, Neb.

Garrett was welcomed home by
siblings Donnovan and Ceanne.

Garrett James Schroeder

Baptisms

Mark and Denise Singer of Colby
announce the birth of their son,
Markus Francis Singer, Friday,
Nov. 18, 2005, at Citizens Medical
Center in Colby. Markus weighed
7 pounds, 7 ounces and was 20

inches long.
Grandparents are Danny and

Charla Dawson of Atwood and
Alvin and Rosie Dockery of
Milwood, Ky. Markus welcomed
home by sister Karissa.

Markus Francis Singer

On Saturday, Oct. 22, 2005, Fa-
ther Dana Clark baptized Braxton
Aaron Dixson.

 He is the  infant son of Lyle and

Braxton Aaron Dixson
Alisha (Shirley) Dixson, at Sacred
Heart Church in Colby.

Godparents are Mike Shirley and
Carol Dixson.

On Saturday, Oct. 8, 2005, Father
Dana Clark baptized Heather Jean
Sammons.

She is the infant daughter of

Heather Jean Sammons
Shawn J. Sammons and Donna J.
Crawford, at Sacred Heart Church
in Colby. Godparents are Ed Wright
and Linda Niermeier.

Some like it HOT, HOT, HOT...
and some like to shop the COOL

 want ad way!!
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Salvation Army seeks
donations for holidays

The Thomas County Salva-
tion Army raises and distributes
funds that go directly to local
emergency assistance. The
types of assistance available to
the community throughout the
year are: funds for assistance
with utilities (gas, electric, pro-
pane), housing, medical, food,
gasoline, Vision USA, League
of Mercy and Kids Camp.

In Thomas County during
past Christmas seasons, these
funds have been raised through
the Red Kettle Campaign. In
2004, and again this year, the
Salvation Army will seek to
raise funds by having inserts

placed in a local mailing. All
moneys collected in local fund-
raising are deposited in a local
account. Later, this money is
transferred to Divisional Head-
quarters in Kansas City, Mo. for
posting. This amount is then
credited to the county of origin
and included in their annual bud-
get.

The 2005 campaign ends Dec.
24. Contributions can be mailed
to the Thomas County Sheriff’s
Office, c/o Salvation Army, 225
N. Court Ave., Colby, Kan.,
67701. The more money raised
locally, the more  assistance can
be provided to the community.


